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NEWSLETTER  Friday 24th November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

We are so proud of our children!  
We had some visitors in school this week and they 
were so impressed with the super behaviour in our 
classrooms and the way our children interact with 
each other.  Well done everyone – you ROCK! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
w/c 27.11.23 Year 3 Swimming (+ some Y4 & Y5) 
30.11.23 Ladies in Pigs - whole school food 

cookery day 
12.12.23 Y4 Pedestrian Training 
12.12.23  Y2 Scooter Training 
12.12.23 Y6 Moving on Training 
12.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
13.12.23 Y5 & Y6 Trip to Tronox Doncaster  
13.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
21.12.23 Christingle Service St Catherine’s 

Church 
21.12.23 Christmas Parties 
21.12.23 School Closes - End Autumn Term 
22.12.23 School Closed – Training Day 
8.1.24  School Opens  
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 
99%  

Christmas Fun… 
December is just around the corner so it’s time to start thinking ahead to all things Christmas. 
 

Our infant concerts are on 12th and 13th December and, as in years gone by, 
there will be a raffle of seasonal hampers at each of our Christmas concerts.  
Please send donations of seasonal treats – mince pies, chocolate coins,                         
crackers, selection boxes etc - to school from Monday 27th November.  All 
money raised from the raffles will go to school funds. 
Look out for more details about the Christmas post box, the infant concerts,  
parties and Christingle service at St Catherine’s Church in upcoming 
newsletters. 

 
 

 

 

A huge thank you to 

everyone who 

supported our Show 

Racism the Red Card 

charity day today! 

We raised £85! 

 

Remember to pop in to the 

Christmas Fayre at St 

Catherine’s Church 

tomorrow 12-2pm. 

Entrance is free and there 

will be a raffle, games, 

refreshments and lots 

more festive things to 

enjoy. 
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Dear Musician 

 
I am writing to let you know about a very exciting event we have planned next half-term.     

The East Riding Music Hub is forming our very first signing choir. We will be holding a series of four 
Sunday afternoon workshop leading to a performance at the National Festival of Music for Youth 
Regional Festival on Saturday 16th March.     

The choir will give young people the opportunity to learn a new skill through Makaton sign 
language. Makaton will be the main sign language that the choir will learn.  However, some songs will 
be taught in British Sign Language. The signing choir is inclusive and open to all abilities, everyone is 
involved and welcomed. The signing choir will provide social, educational & performance 
opportunities.  The choir will sing and sign popular songs and will be provided with access to video 
tutorials to practise and learn at home.      

Workshop rehearsals 

Hexagon Music Centre, Coltman Avenue, Beverley, HU17 9LP  14:00-15:30   

Sunday 21st January 2024    

Sunday 4th February 2024   

Sunday 3rd March 2024   

Sunday 10th March 2024    

Performance 

Music for Youth Regional Festival Performance    

Albemarle Music Centre, 60 Ferensway, Hull, HU2 8LN    

Saturday 16th March 2024, a.m. (time to be confirmed)     

There will be no charge for these workshops.  

 


